
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230167.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act of 2000, please can you provide me with the 
following information: 
 
I understand the need for disclosure because this has come as an FOI. We 
only require the counts by LSOA with no characteristics. We had been liaising 
with a SECAMB colleague who said we would have to put in an FOI request.  
Here is a summary of how the data will be used: I am currently working on a 
project to help with Alcohol licensing responsibilities. Public Health now have 
a duty Under the Licensing Act to respond to alcohol licensing reviews if they 
feel the proposals could cause further harm.  In order to provide consistent 
evidence and therefore responses to these reviews, a simple tool was 
developed that looked at a number of LSOA level data sets for example 
hospital admissions, crimes data and assesses alcohol harm. We are currently 
in the process of updating it for Hampshire and the Isle of Wight. 
Thank you in advance. If this is not possible, please can I request that we have 
the data by MSOA rather than LSOA. 
 

MSOA 
Number of Alcohol Intoxication 

Incidents 
Number of Drug Related 

Incidents 

Hart 001 23 31 

Hart 002 <10 25 

Hart 003 29 29 

Hart 004 <10 <10 

Hart 005 50 43 

Hart 007 16 17 

Hart 008 21 26 

Hart 009 11 20 

Hart 010 30 23 

Rushmoor 
001 

37 33 



 

Rushmoor 
002 

31 61 

Rushmoor 
003 

11 17 

Rushmoor 
004 

38 36 

Rushmoor 
005 

16 21 

Rushmoor 
006 

97 73 

Rushmoor 
007 

87 111 

Rushmoor 
008 

131 144 

Rushmoor 
009 

73 44 

Rushmoor 
010 

52 75 

Rushmoor 
011 

28 38 

Rushmoor 
012 

26 63 

   

 
Note: Drug and Alcohol incidents have been identified using Crew Condition 
Codes on Electronic Patient Care Records. Period covered is 1st April 2019-
31st March 2022 
These were incidents where drugs/alcohol were all or part of the patient’s acute 
condition. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 


